
Ought to Pass:  LD 1731, An Act to Increase the Influence of the Maine State Ferry Advisory 
Board on the Funding and Operations of the Maine State Ferry Service 

 
As an Islesboro resident I have experienced how important the Maine State Ferry Service 
(MSFS) is to an island community.  The Maine State Ferry Advisory Board is an important link 
for the island communities with the MSFS.   To-date, the MSFS has provided lip service to the 
islands but does not either listen well or disrespects the islands as represented by the Advisory 
Board.  This bill enhances the standing of the Advisory Board to the MSFS and encourages 
collaboration rather than confrontation.  I ask the Committee to support LD 1731. 
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